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In First Grade…

   Friday, September 11, 2015
Reading:  In Readers Workshop, we talked more about building good reading habits. We learned that readers continually strive to get stronger at reading by reading more and more, by keeping track of our reading, and by setting goals. We practiced rereading books to smooth out our voices as well. This helped us read with expression so we could better understand the story. Additionally, we talked about reading with our eyes instead of our fingers so we could scoop up more words at a time. We practiced this by reading phrases rather than word-by-word. 





Writing: In Writers Workshop, we worked on revising our narratives using revision strips. One revision we focused on was spelling. We talked about strategies that can help us spell words correctly. We learned to stretch out each word, to listen for all of the sounds, and to record what we heard. We used the following saying to help us remember: say it, slide it, listen to it, and write it. Additionally, we talked about helpful classroom resources (such as word walls and spelling cards) and about listening for words we know inside unfamiliar words. Just like in writing, we strive to turn these strategies into habits. 





Math: This week, we continued to discuss graphing.  We talked about how graphs are a visual representation of information. We learned how to make our own graphs and our own tally charts. In addition, we began to talk about length and measurement. We learned important comparison words such as shorter than, longer than, and equal to. We practiced using these terms by comparing the number of letters in our name to the letters in our classmates’ names.


 


Social Studies / Community Building: We are focusing on HONOR in our school for the month of September. We have been reading and discussing books that deal with honesty and making good choices. Some of our children earned Golden Paws this week! 


Additionally, we began studying the life cycle of ants. We read books all about ants and learned many interesting facts. For example, did you know that there are more ants on earth than any other insect?





Important News:  


*Mrs. Reynold’s class will have an extra P.E. class next Friday. Please remember to wear sneakers!


*Please remember to send your child’s lunch money to school in a sealed envelope or Ziploc bag clearly marked with his/her first and last name. Money that is loose or not labeled can get lost. Pre-paid lunches continue to be a great alternative.


* Please do not forget that Monday is a holiday and the school will be closed! 








